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Slowly, but surely! 
 
 
Slowly but surely, things are settling down.  I won't say they are back to normal and 
know that NORMAL might never happen as it was.  But life is settling down and getting 
into a routine.  And that's a good thing!!  Rest assured that as this is happening, your 
church staff is already hard at work moving forward to the next horizon.  Praying.  
Planning.  Studying.  And trusting God that it will all make a difference and be great for 
the Kingdom of God and for Ebenezer Baptist Church.  As crazy as it all sounds, 
Ebenezer has shown her resilience through these past two years and remains a healthy 
church.  I am even more thankful for this church when I talk to colleagues and friends 
across the state and hear about all of the things happening in other churches.  It all 
reminds me of just how blessed we are as a church. 
 
Along with your staff, I am praying for you every day.  We sure hope you will return the 
favor and pray for us!!! 
 
David 
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Registration Opens Monday, April 11th 
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EBC Kids!! 

Children’s Church will  

be back in person  

July 5th…more info to come 

A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 

6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, April 10 – Palm Sunday 
 
Wednesday, April 13 -  No Supper Served     
                               No Children/Youth Activities 
      Prayer Meeting 6:15 pm 
 
Thurs, April 14 –Maundy Thursday Service 7:30 pm 
 
Sunday, April 17 – Sunrise Service 6:30 am 
              Morning Worship 9:15 am 
              No Evening Activities 
 
Wednesday, April 20 – No Wednesday Activities 

 

 

           

 

      Betty Mears Circle 

              will meet 

      Thursday, April 14th 

       in the Mears House 

           at 10:30 am 

 

RA Car Race 

Sunday, April 3rd 

3:00 pm 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 

      EBCSC 

  •   drop it by the church  

      office  

  •   drop it in the secure   

      church  mailbox 

  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 

 
 

Financial Report Through March 27, 2022 

 

Year to date needs………......$407,445.35 

Year to date receipt………….$358,746.33 

 
Come and visit the EBC Missions 
Counter in the Welcome Center.   
Keep updated with the  information 
boards, handouts, and collection bins 
for items.   

 

EBC 
Missions 

No Deacons Meeting  

this Sunday, April 3rd 

Deacons are  

attending the  

6:00 pm Study 
in the Chapel 

Operation 

Christmas 

Child Items of 

the Month 

Reusable Plastic 

bowls, plates,cups, and 

utensils 

 

Quarterly Business Meeting 

Wednesday, April 27th 

6:15 pm 

in the Worship Center 


